
AMERICAN BREXIT COMMITTEE 
 

 
October 23, , 2017 
 

Ms.  Katharine Nasielski 
Legislative Correspondent 
U. S. Senator Bob Casey 
393 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
 
Dear Ms. Nasielski: 
 
Thank you for meeting with us and giving us an opportunity to explain the mission of the 
American BREXIT Committee.  Thank you as well for the names of the staff who would  be able 
to answer the type of trade questions we  have.   
 
We were formed because of the British vote to leave the European Union and the potential 
consequences of that for Ireland’s economy and people.  It is not entirely clear BREXIT  will happen even 
now .  For example, a change in the leadership  of the Conservative party  could shift the discussion  and 
‘Leave’ policies dramatically.  It is our belief that there is a role for America to play in this controversy 
which would insure that America’s interests are best served and Ireland does not again become a victim 
of British policies.   
 
As we noted, one of the most significant things a U. S. Senator can do is ask, and if necessary,  demand 
answers to requests for information.  Hence, our appeal to Senator Casey  to raise the issues and 
questions  noted in our briefing packet with Ambassador Lighthizer, Secretary of State Tillerson and 
Senator Bob Corker.   
 
We are very cognizant that Senator Casey  has  more  pressing and consequential issues to address.  
That’s why we  feel  asking him  to write these letters would impose little  burden on the staff.  If you 
wish we could send on a draft of each letter if that would accelerate the process. 
 
Thanks again for the references to Livia Shmavonian and Lucy Xiao.  We look forward to hearing from 
you.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 267-766-5028 or at 
castlecomer@gmail.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael J. Cummings, Secretary 
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